
Follow Up to Questions 
from the May 24, 2016, Board of Trustees Meeting 

 
re:  Collin College’s Graduation Locations 

 
 
Question:   At its meeting of May 24, 2016, Trustee Nancy Wurzman inquired about 
where Collin College’s graduations have been held in the past. 
 
Answer:   
 
For the last ten years, graduations have been held as follows: 
 
2007 University of Texas at Dallas 
2008 University of Texas at Dallas 
2009 University of Texas at Dallas 
2010 Allen Event Center 
2011 Allen Event Center 
2012 Allen Event Center 
2013 Allen Event Center 
2014 Allen Event Center 
2015 Allen Event Center 
2016 Allen Event Center 
 

  
Kim Davison 
Sr. Vice President of Organizational Effectiveness 
972-985-3781 
kdavison@collin.edu 
 
 
 

mailto:kdavison@collin.edu

